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UNITED NATIONS PALESTINE COMMISSION
Communication Received from Ihud (Union)

Association, Jerusalem
The following communication has been received from the ihud (Union) Association, Jerusalem, in response to the letter addressed to it by the Commission on 20
February 1948.

 

 

IHUD (Union) ASSOCIATION
Jerusalem, P.O. Box 451.

March 5, 1948.
Mr. Ralph J. Bunche,
Principal Secretary,
United Nations Palestine Commission,
Lake Success, New York, N.Y.
Sir,
Permit us to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of February the 20th, 1948, which was sent to us through the Office of the Chief Secretary of the Government of
Palestine, Jerusalem, on March the 2nd, 1948.
In any consultations which the Palestine Commission is to undertake in relation to the situation in Palestine, the Ihud Association would wish to consult directly with
the Commission in Palestine, when the Commission arrives here.

Yours truly,
G. Stern (signed) Secretary
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